
10th November 2017 
 

Anti-bullying Week: We are having a whole week focus on anti-bullying 

throughout the school next week. The aim is to educate our children and 
parents on what unacceptable behaviour is and how to stop it. 

 
‘Flu Vaccination: Next week we will be sending out letters regarding the 

immunisation programme against ‘flu and some consent letters. If you would 
like to know more about the programme, please visit the website: 
http://www.nhs.uk/Conditions/vaccinations/Pages/child-flu-vaccine.aspx 

Christmas Lunches: This 

year we would like to invite parents to come to school 
and eat a Christmas lunch with their children. You will 
need to let the office know if you wish to join for lunch 
and you will have to pre-order and prepay for your 
dinner. On a day where your child's class is NOT having 
their Christmas dinner and you wish for them to have a 
school dinner, please note that the school dinner will be a 
packed lunch, which will be eaten in classrooms to allow 
enough space in the dinner hall for Christmas guests.  The 
dates are as follows: 

 
Tuesday 12th December - Christmas lunch (Beech class) 
Wednesday 13th December - Christmas lunch (Willow and Elm class) 
Thursday 14th December - Christmas lunch (Cherry and Redwood class) 

Please return the slip below indicating the day you wish to attend, who your child is and that you have 
enclosed the money.  Please note that you will not be able to turn up on the day to eat lunch with your 
child/ren as we would not have catered for you.  

 

 

I __________________________________ would like to join my child ______________________________ 

To have a Christmas lunch on _______________________________________________________________ 

With __________________________________ class.  

  I have enclosed £2.10 

 

http://www.nhs.uk/Conditions/vaccinations/Pages/child-flu-vaccine.aspx


 
Children in Need: It’s spotty day on 

Friday 17th November and the children can 
come to school wearing spotty (non-
uniform) clothes in support – please bring a 
£1 for CIN. We are also holding a cake sale 
after school, all donations gratefully 
accepted and don’t forget to bring your 
pennies to buy a cake! 

 

Film Night: FOWM will also be holding a film night for the children on 

the 17th November - showing Despicable Me, rated U. Time 3.15-5pm cost 
£3, which covers hot dog, drink and some sweets 

Key Dates for your Diary: 
Friday 17th November – Spotty Day, wear spotty clothes (non-uniform) and 
bring in £1 for CIN 
Friday 17th November – Film night 
Tuesday 5th December – Flu immunisations 
Tuesday 12th December - Christmas lunch (Beech class) 
Wednesday 13th December - Christmas lunch (Willow and Elm class) 
Wednesday 13th December - Nativity production (2pm and 6pm) – EY, Y1 and Y2 
Thursday 14th December - Christmas lunch (Cherry and Redwood class) 
Friday 15th December – Christmas Jumper Day in aid of Save the Children (please bring £1) 
Tuesday 19th December - early finish at 1:30pm 

 
 
 
 

Have a lovely weekend! 
Julie Hiddleston and the school team 
 
 


